

WALL PRESCHOOL PARENTS TEACHER ASSOCIATION

We Need You - Join our PTA!

Our PTA is looking for a Secretary and a Vice Treasurer. If you are interested, please contact Mrs. Robinson via email.

Our fundraising efforts are more vital than ever during COVID-19. The PTA helps make URC a great place for our children through supporting our amazing staff and fundraising.

Our fundraising:

- Helps improve URC equipment and facilities.
- Help in purchasing PPE for our staff and other sanitation equipment for the children.
- Help provide necessary training, such as first aid to all the staff, purchase new tablets for the staff to use and contributions towards the artificial grass for the garden.

Please get involved in any way you can.

Monthly Dress Up Fundraiser



Our dress up fundraisers are back! It would be great to see as many of the children dressed up as possible whilst they are all together in the main room! Check our social media for more information.

Support us by purchasing Brownies from What's Cooking at Mel's!



Help fundraise for our PTA this spring term by purchasing a box of brownies from @whatscookingatmels! Mel is generously donating £2 per box of her mixed brownies sold to the URC PTA. For £12 the box includes 5 chocolate brownie drops and 4 peanut butter brownies, they are perfect for a family Valentine's Day treat, Mother's Day, Easter, or to enjoy on a rainy lockdown weekend!

Here's how you can order:

- 1. Message Mel on Instagram @whatscookingatmels or send an email to whatscookingatmels@gmail.com, remember to include what you'd like to order and how many.
- 2. Mel will get back to you to finalise details and discuss delivery and collection options.
- 3. Payment can be made by card or by bank transfer.
- 4. Enjoy your delicious Brownies!

Please sharing this with your friends and family, who are also able to help fundraise by purchasing a box. Check out her Instagram for more meals and sweet treats!



Partner with the URC Preschool PTA!

Do you have a business that would like to partner with URC Preschool PTA, like What's Cooking at Mel's? Perhaps you are willing to donate to a raffle or offer a donation per purchase – if so, **please contact us!** In return, we will advertise on our social media, website and newsletters which are seen by all of our parents, or you can let us know how else we are able to support you!

Easy Fundraising



Please sign up for the Easy Fundraising. With the holidays just around the corner, this easy and free Add-On in your Browser or APP on your phone will donate money to URC just by shopping at your favourite participating stores!

easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/urcharpendenpta

Amazon Smile

Your Amazon purchases can help support URC Harpenden PTA through the Amazon Smile.



Keep Informed through Social Media!

Follow us on Instagram
@urcpreschoolnurserypta or join our closed Facebook Group: URC PTA
Parents/ Carer's Group 2020/21, just for the current parents and carers of the preschool. It would be great if everyone could join the page. We post important and notices on there. You can find all of our social media links and fundraising schemes here:

https://linktr.ee/urcpreschoolpta

Donate by Phone!

We understand that not everyone is carrying cash at the moment, for this reason we have made it even easier to donate to the PTA fundraisers such as dress up days using your mobile or laptop if you wish.

Bank Transfer Details:

Sort Code – 40-23-11 Account Number – 41604937 Reference – Child's Name



We have recently set up a pay pal account for easy donations on drop off and pick up, simply follow the link or scan one of the QR codes which will be available on posters around the church whilst you queue in the mornings or afternoons for a quick way to donate to our fundraising events!

https://www.paypal.com/paypalme/urcpta